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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 4:41 PM
To: 'Jeanne Akers'
Subject: RE: HELP

Good afternoon Ms. Akers,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeanne Akers [mailto:akersjeanne@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 4:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: HELP 
 
        I live at 849 49th.St.Ct W   Bradenton Fl. 34209  and my Docket# is160021-E1   Please watch how much of a raise 
you allow FPL  I am on a very fixed in come and with all the other utility prices going up including foods etc.  I am already 
living very frugally  and  am scared !!! 
      I know FLA is building up very quickly   But I am not any of their stock holders. Who are probably asking for more 
dividends…Please remember those of us on the bottom rung of this ladder   Thank YOU  Jeanne Akers 
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